
From: NATS Safeguarding 
Sent: 17 September 2020 11:25 
To: Planning   
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 20/02469/SCOP [SG30383] 
 
Our Ref: SG30383 
Dear Sir/Madam 
NATS operates no infrastructure within 10km of the site in question. Accordingly it anticipates no 
impact from the proposal and has no comments to make on the Scoping Opinion. 
Regards 
S. Rossi 
NATS Safeguarding Office 

 
 


